
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING OF THE 

BOARD OF EDUCATION OF 

FREMONT PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

 

Proposed 2024-2025 Budget 
 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that there will be a Public Hearing regarding the 

proposed 2024-2025 budget at the regular meeting of the Fremont Board of 

Education of Fremont Public Schools. PLEASE NOTE DATE AND TIME 

CHANGE! 
 

Date of Meeting:     Monday, June 17, 2024 

 

Place of Meeting:     Administration Building 

                                                                                           450 E Pine Street 

       Fremont, MI  49412 

 

Hour of Meeting:     6:15 p.m. 

 

Telephone Number of the 

Superintendent’s Office:    231-924-2350 

 

Board of Education Meeting 

Minutes are located at:     450 E. Pine Street 

       Fremont, MI  49412 

 

A copy of the proposed 2024-2025 budget,  

including the proposed property tax millage 

rate, is available for public inspection during 

normal business hours at:    450 E. Pine Street 

 

Purposes of Meeting: 

 

1.  Public discussion on the proposed 2024-2025 budget. The property tax 

millage rate proposed to be levied to support the proposed budget will be a 

subject of this hearing.  The Board may not adopt its proposed 2024-2025 

budget until after the public hearing. ** 

 

Kim Rasch, Secretary 

Board of Education 

Fremont Public Schools 

 

________________________  

** This paragraph must be printed in 11-point boldface print. 


